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Personal letter to Bill Gates with an invitation to the Bernese Alps, Switzerland 

 

Dear Bill 

With heartfelt joy, we, Karin Jana and Matthias, singers, folk musicians and founders of  

the Swiss singing and peace project “StimmVolk.ch” would like to invite you, your 

family/friends of yours with the song “Hey Bill” to join us in the beautiful mountain world 

of the Bernese Oberland in the Swiss Alps. 

We would love to host you and celebrate with you for a few days in the Kiental – a 

special small valley close to nature next to our most beloved snow mountain of 

Switzerland, the magic Blümlisalp. 

We imagine a small family-like gathering, („secret“, and media-free) – with lots of time, 

to enjoy the forces of nature and to experience the life & work of the simple mountain 

farmers with their cows, sheep, with milk, cheese and more  

We offer simple accommodation in a cozy wooden house with natural food, fresh air, 

yodeling and Swiss Folk music – all guaranteed and included! 

A landing place for a helicopter could be organized – but you have also the unique 

opportunity to drive up with an E-bike, to hike up or to come by car. 

Perhaps you could fit this in, when you are in Switzerland or close by. Mountain farmer 

activities are seasonal between June-September. 

Please contact us early enough, so that we can organize everything: Karin Jana Beck & 

Matthias Gerber. Email: info@tschatscho.ch   Tel.: 0041 52 222 66 91. 

We hope to hear from you soon. With our best greetings,    

 

Karin Jana Beck & Matthias Gerber 
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